
Project Update
Tom Price Skate Park Upgrades 



Community consultation was carried out in October 2020.

During the session over 31 young people, parents and interested 

community members participated in an onsite design consultation 

where they took part in a series of presentations, design activities, 

a survey and photo shoots. 

The survey concluded that the most popular option for the 

skatepark extension was a large flow bowl. 

Community consultation



Consultation



Stage 1 works to be 
completed in the 2020/2021 
financial year

Stage 2 works will be 
completed in the 2021/2022 
financial year
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Tom Price Skate Park Upgrades
Works to be completed in Stage 1 include :

 Installation of a chilled water filter 

 Installation of shade sails

 Softfall installed on the internal dirt areas

 Safety rail installation at areas of concern

The Community will be kept up to date on any
closures through our Media team, the 
unavailability of this facility will be kept to a minimum.



Works to be completed in Stage 2 
include :
 Construction of a flow bowl

 Construction of a street zone including 

the installation of new skate features

 More seating options

Tom Price Skate Park Upgrades

Community access to this area will be 
unavailable for the duration of these works. 

All construction areas will be fenced off until 
complete. 





 Stage 1 upgrade works will be carried out by local 
contractors were possible

 Specialist suppliers will complete all other works

 A final concept will be drafted 

 Stage 2 will be progressed in the 2021/2022 
financial year

What’s next?
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